From: Debbie Jones

Sent: 27 April 2023 16:59

To: Andy Bateson

Subject: 27 04 Bankside - Planning ref. 19/01047/0UT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open ae®achments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Andy,

I hope you are well.

The S106 discussions are sell ongoing. Please could we agree a further EOT unel 30" June 2023.
Many thanks.

kind regards

Debbie Jones
BSc(Hons) MSc MRTPI

Associate Planner

(ram ptons_

Oriel House
42 North Bar
Banbury
Oxfordshire
0OX16 OTH
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